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Minutes of the Meeting of Great and Little Kimble cum Marsh Parish Council held on 
Wednesday 12th October at Kimble Stewart Hall at 7.30pm 

Prior to the start of this meeting a short time will be allocated, subject to the sole discretion Chairman of the 
meeting, for statements or questions from members of the public 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Attendance  
Councillor John Austin (Chair), Councillor Gerald Redding, Councillor James Cripps, Councillor David 
Williams and Julie Bunker (Clerk) 
 

1. Apologies 
 To receive and accept any apologies for absence 
 Apologies were received and accepted from Cllr James Good and Cllr Alun Jones. 
 

2. Declaration of interest in any item on this agenda by a member 
None were declared. 
 

3. Minutes 
 To agree and sign the minutes of the Parish Council meeting held on 14th September 2016 
 The minutes were unanimously agreed and signed by the Chairman of the meeting 

 
4. To review accounts up to end of September 2016 and approve payments for October 2016 

The accounts were acknowledged and payments agreed.   
 

Payments for approval at October 2016 Meeting 

938 Clerk Salary Oct-16 £312.50 

939 Clerks Expenses Oct-16 £106.00 

940 Richard Billyard  Grass cutting - September £638.50 

  Total for month   £1,057.00 
 
 

5. Planning Applications and appeals 
To review and confirm the responses made to Wycombe District Council by the planning committee. 
(Updated list sent prior to meeting) 
16/07518/VCDN – Lowlands - The Parish Council agreed a response to WDC regarding this application. 
15/06133/FUL – Charlottes Farm - A letter from WDC inviting us to attend the Planning Committee where 
this application would be discussed was acknowledged. 

 16/07312/PNP6A – Brook Farm – Report from WDC has allowed this development. 
 

6. Kimble Stewart Hall - Report from Committee members (Cllrs Burton and Redding) 
Cllrs Redding and Burton reported that the KSH Committee were working well and a new treasurer was in 
place.   
 

7. HS2 – to discuss a way forward with noise mitigation to protect the Parish. 
It was agreed that the Parish Council will continue to seek to ensure full noise protection measures within 
the HS2 scheme from both the railway and the new Stoke Mandeville Bypass.  The Clerk will write to 
Bidwells to inform them of our decision.  
 

8. Wheelie Bin Stickers - to discuss the purchase of more stickers. 
It was agreed to purchase more Wheelie bin stickers to allow each household to have one on every bin.   

 
9. Correspondence, reports and Issues  

o Clerks Report 
Transport for Bucks have been, as usual, slow to respond to any communications.  In respect of 
the missing railings on the bridge at Marsh they have still not come back with a repair date.  The 
Clerk will continue to follow this up. 
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The Clerk had received a report that Dove Décor vans were parking on the verge near Smokey 
Row obstructing the view of the road for pedestrians crossing near there and making a mess of 
the verge.  The Clerk has written to the Company asking them to make other provisions for 
parking. 

o Reports/Issues from Councillors 
Councillor Redding asked Councillors to reconsider some form of fencing around the Children’s 
play area to discourage horses and dogs from using the play area.  This will be added to the next 
agenda for formal discussion. 

o Correspondence Received 
  All email correspondence had been distributed to Councillors. 

 
10. To receive items for inclusion on the agenda for the next meeting to be held on Wednesday 9th November 

2016 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                  
 

 
 
 
 
Signed………………………………………….    9th November 2016 
Chairman 


